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Neither Capt Gloede nor I have heard from Rajan Talwar about the license 

requested for 312 E. Mifflin St dba Stop N Shop.  As a result I respectfully 

request that the license be referred to the following meeting of the ALRC 

which I believe is October 15. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Alder Ledell Zellers 

608 417 9521 


